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October 9, 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We are a week away from the end of the first quarter and how different this first quarter has 
looked from previous years.  I want to thank you for all your support as we have navigated these 
unchartered waters together.   

In past weeks, a Friday email was sent out updating you on our total number of positive cases 
and quarantined students for that week.  In an effort to promote transparency and easy access to 
these numbers, a COVID-19 Dashboard is available on the district's COVID-19 Information 
webpage (https://warrensburgr6.org/cms/One.aspx?portalId=121563&pageId=32185737).  Below 
the COVID-19 Dashboard is a breakdown of the numbers by building.   

In lieu of the weekly emails, the COVID-19 Dashboard will be updated each Friday afternoon with 
that week's total number of students/staff quarantined and positive cases that we know of at that 
time.  Building administration will continue to contact the families of those students who are 
considered “Close Contacts”. 

However, we have been notified that due to the movement of a main electrical line this afternoon, 
the district will experience a power outage starting at 4:00pm today.  This means the district 
website, i.e., the new COVID-19 Dashboard, will not be accessible after 4:00pm.  It is our 
understanding that the website, i.e., our dashboard will be available after 7:00am Monday 
morning.   

We wanted to get this email out to you now so you are aware of our new means of communicating 
the weekly numbers along with the scheduled power outage at 4:00pm today.   

Positive case and quarantine numbers are still being gathered for this week, so I don't anticipate 
having them prior to the outage at 4:00pm.  As mentioned previously, the district website, i.e., the 
COVID-19 Dashboard will be accessible Monday morning. 

If you should have any feedback or questions, please contact Mr. Brian Wishard, Assistant 
Superintendent for Student Services, at 660-747-7823 or bwishard@warrensburgr6.org. 
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